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School Board           
Members:   

TOM GREER 
DISTRICT NO. 4- KISSIMMEE 

PHONE: 407-892-8200 

JOHN MCKAY 
DISTRICT NO. 5- ST. CLOUD 

PHONE: 407-957-4056 

DAVID STONE 
DISTRICT NO. 3- KISSIMMEE 

PHONE: 407-933-2700 

JAY WHEELER 
DISTRICT NO. 1- KISSIMMEE 

PHONE: 407-390-0505 

ADMINISTRATIVE 
COMPLEX OFFICES: 

Alternative Programs 
2220 E. Irlo Bronson Memorial 

Highway, Suite 7 
Kissimmee, FL  34744-4495 

PHONE:  407-343-8713 
FAX:  407-343-8776 

 Exceptional Student Education 
805 Bill Beck Boulevard 

Kissimmee, FL  34744-4495 
PHONE:  407-343-8700 

FAX:  407-343-8775 
 

Facilities 
809 Bill Beck Boulevard 

Kissimmee, FL  34744-4495 
PHONE:  407-518-2964 

FAX:  407-518-2985 

Professional Development 
799 Bill Beck Boulevard 

Kissimmee, FL  34744-4495 
PHONE:  407-518-2940 

FAX:  407-518-2988 

Student Services 
801 Bill Beck Boulevard 

Kissimmee, FL  34744-4495 
PHONE:  407-870-4897 

FAX:  407-870-4629 

    September 29, 2008 
 
 
 
Dear Potential Charter Applicant: 
 
 
     Thank you for expressing an interest in developing a charter school in Osceola 
County.  Development of an application packet is somewhat involved, requiring the 
organizing group to respond to specific criteria.   
 
     I encourage you to avail yourself of the opportunity to receive technical assistance 
from the district by submitting a draft proposal for review prior to final submittal. In 
order to be reviewed, draft applications must be submitted prior to June 1, 2009. The 
final charter school application and required copies must be received in the Charter 
Schools and Educational Choices Department by 4:30 PM on August 1, 2009. Following 
the statutory application deadline of August 1, 2009, all applications received are 
considered final and no amendments or addendums may be submitted. 
 
     Upon completion of the application, please submit the original along with twenty (20) 
additional copies to the Charter Schools and Educational Choices Department, 817 Bill 
Beck Blvd., Kissimmee, Florida 34744.   
 
     If you have any further questions, please contact the Charter Schools and Educational 
Choices Department at 407-870-4847. 
      
 Very truly yours, 

                                                       
 Dr. Sonia Vázquez Esposito 
 Director of Charter Schools 
 and Educational Choices 
 
 


